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Fallings Park Primary School 
 

Address: Old Fallings Lane 
Low Hill 

Wolverhampton 
WV10 8BN 

 

Website: fallingspark.org.uk 
 

Phone: 01902 558375 
 

Email: fallingsparkprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk 

 

Learn Today for Tomorrow’s Success 

24th February 2025 
Dear Parent/Carers, 
 
Re: Kabaddi World Cup 
 
Before half term, children in Year 3 took part in an arts and cultural workshop with 
Wolverhampton Art Gallery to design and make flags to celebrate the upcoming Kabaddi 

World Cup.  
 
The Kabaddi World Cup (KWC) – West Midlands 2025 will be held in March 
2025, welcoming the world’s best kabaddi players from men’s and women’s teams from 
across the five member continents of World Kabaddi, including Africa, Asia, Oceania, Pan 
America and Europe. Teams from India, China, Iran and Pakistan as well as home nation 
teams from England and Scotland will compete for the World Cup, the first time the 
competition has been hosted outside of Asia. 
 
We are very fortunate to have been gifted 30 tickets to attend the Kabaddi World Cup 
opening ceremony. As we have only been given a limited amount of tickets, and 
therefore cannot take the whole year group, we are offering this opportunity on a first 
come, first serve basis.  
 

When: Monday 17th March 2025  
Where:  Aldersley Leisure Centre, Wolverhampton 
Depart:   9.00am   Return:   1.00pm 

 
 
Whilst we have been gifted these tickets by Wolverhampton Art Gallery, there will be a 
cost to transport children to and from the venue. If you would like your child to attend, 
we kindly request a payment of £8.00 to cover the coach travel.  
 
Please login to your School Gateway account to provide consent and make payments. 
This visit will go live on the app at 9.00am on Friday 28th February and will be 
limited to only 30 places. If you need help accessing your account, please contact the 
school office on 01902 558375. 
 

Yours faithfully 

 

R Smith 

 
Miss Smith   
Year 1 Year Leader 
 


